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5th of July 2024 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 

Dear Parents,   

We’ve had a really busy week of learning this week and all of the children are very excited for our whole 
school transition day on Monday. The children will spend the day in their new year group and find out all 
about the exciting opportunities they will have in their new class. I look forward to having year four back next 
week and hearing all about their middle school transition days too! 

In the final two weeks of term we still have lots of exciting learning and even a few school trips so please keep 
an eye out for communication about these.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 

 
LEARNING SNAPSHOT 

Year 1 have enjoyed another great PE lesson this week. The children have been practicing their ball skills and enjoyed 

dribbling footballs and focusing on control. In Maths, the children have begun their new topic on time. They are 

enjoying reading Olga Da Polga in English and have completed narratives about why guinea pigs don’t have tails! They 

are also working hard on their express event assembly! 

Ask Me: What are the days of the week and months of the year? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  have enjoyed learning about the lifecycle of butterflies this week. and have written some great reports about 

them The class caterpillars have all moved to the chrysalis stage and will be in the classroom from Monday next 

week. The children shared some excellent home learning linked to the stages of the lifecycle.    

Ask Me: What are the stages of the lifecycle of a butterfly?  



Year 3 read a collection of poems from the book ‘A Nest Full of Stars’, writing a descriptive poem, using metaphors and 
collective nouns. In DT, we researched different greenhouse designs to plan our own for our prototype. In Art, we have 
been drawing and investigating different plants, fruits and vegetables – observing and researching different artist’s 
botanical work and using that to work in style. As keen mathematicians, we have started a new unit – Statistics, 
understanding how to interpret different graphs and problem-solve.   

Ask Me: what material is best for roofing a mini greenhouse?  

Year 4 children enjoyed a mini sports day at Thames Valley Athletics Centre.  They took part in an egg and spoon race, 
sprint races, a relay and long jump.  The following day Year 4 focussed on fielding and team work in our baseball lesson.  In 
the classroom, Year 4, have been doing Maths problem solving and lots of clay work.  Their Islamic clay tiles and their clay 
figurines will be coming home early next week. In music, Mrs Harris has been teaching recorder, with some impressive 
results.  

Ask Me: What would I see in a piece of Islamic Art? 

Reception have started their final project, Moving On, this week. We are talking about transition to Year 1 and how we 
are feeling. We have been creating a Reception Puzzle showing that we all fit together. We have been writing about what 
we are looking forward to in our new classroom. We have also been playing some exciting maths games, thinking about 
the ordinality of numbers to 10 and using vocabulary like ‘one more’ and ‘one less’.  

Ask Me: what do you like the most about your Year 1 classroom?  

 



CELEBRATION 
      The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
   

Reception: Yousaf and Thomas 

Year 1: Barbara and Roisin 

Year 2: Mia and Lucas 

Year 3:  Freya and Boris 

Year 4: All of Year 4! 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Reception: Lara 

Year 1: Aliza 

Year 2: Danil 

Year 3:  Alice 

Year 4:  All of Year 4! 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

Sparkly Green 

12th July 
Express Event– Reception - Y3 

8.50 

17th July Year 4 Leavers Dinner 

19th July 

Year 4 Leavers Assembly 10:30and               

Picnic 11:15 

Last Day Of Term 1.10 Finish  

STREET TAG 

Another excellent week and great to see that 

many families are settling into a routine with 

lots of walking, running and cycling.  The big 

push next week is for those families with    

slightly lower scores.  Every point counts, even 

if it’s just the poly tag that you can collect at 

drop off and pick up.  I will be on the gate at the 

end of the day to answer any questions, should 

you have any. In the meantime, keep going – we 

are doing so well.  

Mrs Dewar. 

Sports Day Winners 

A huge well done to the 

GREEN 

 team who came first in the 

sports day! You all did a     

fantastic job. 

PARKING 

We appreciate that pick up and drop offs 

are a busy time on the roads outside but 

can we please remind you that it is illegal 

to park on double yellow lines and is very 

dangerous for pedestrians crossing the 

road. 



Starting the first week in July our School is going to be one of the organisations receiving 

the blue tokens in Tesco. This will run until September. 

The Project that wins will receive up to £1500 to go towards their chosen project  

If we are one of the lucky winners the money will go towards swimming lessons for the  

children as we believe it is such an important life skill for children living in and around 

Windsor.  

We really need your help with collecting as many Tokens as we can. 

To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive one 

token per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order to receive 

a token. With the self service tills you can help yourself to   

tokens but if you use a manned check out you may need to 

ask for the tokens. You then need to pop your Token in the 

Eton Porny Collection point.  You can vote as many times 

as you want up until the end of September. 

Please Encourage Friends and Family to join in 

whenever they shop at Tesco.  

 

Here is a list of the stores where you will be able to 

vote: 

Windsor 3211    Slough Express SL3 7HR 

Windsor 2972    Langley Slough Express SL3 8BB 

Windsor 6092    Datchet Express  SL3 9HW 

Windsor 4460    Windsor Peascod Street SL4 1EA 

Windsor 6742    Windsor Express SL4 3QL 

Windsor 3404    Windsor SL4 4JT  

WE NEED YOUR HELP 





 

 

 

 

 

 



 


